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Subject: Letter of Appreciation for the Successful Conduct of IGU Feeder Tour 2025-26

From: abhimanyu parmar (abhimanyuacegolf@gmail.com)

To: club.agra@yahoo.co.in

Cc 4MNMipfc75@gmail.com; iliyas.khan2009@gmail.com; abhimanyuparmar@gmail.com
Date: Saturday 30 August, 2025 at 11:22 am IST

To
The President
Agra Club

Respected Sir,

1.0n behalf of the golfing fraternity and all stakeholders involved, | would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation
and sincere compliments to the Golf Captain, the Golf Secretary, and the entire Golf Committee of Agra Golf Course
for the exemplary conduct of the IGU Feeder Tour 2025-26.

2.The event was organized with utmost professionalism and efficiency, drawing participation from over a hundred
players, and was a resounding success in every respect. The smooth conduct of matches, the well-coordinated
presentation ceremony, and the insightful golf clinic were widely appreciated by the IGU Tour Committee and all
participating players.

3.A special mention must be made of the impeccable maintenance and upkeep of the golf course under the present
Golf Secretary, Lt Col Mohd lliyas Khan and his Committee members. The lush fairways, well-developed greens,
strategically placed bunkers, and upgraded course infrastructure reflect the transformation Agra Golf Course has
undergone in recent years. These enhancements have not only brought the course at par with other premier venues
across the country but have also made it a strong contender for hosting future IGU and national-level tournaments.

The facilities available at the course — including the lounge, upgraded Golf Hut, and improved player amenities —
have added significantly to the overall playing and spectator experience. The consistent appreciation received from
the IGU Tour Committee and participants alike speaks volumes about the dedication and commitment of the
managing team.

4.We also take this opportunity to recognize the successful hosting of a previous IGU event at Agra Golf Course,
which, along with the recent Feeder Tour in Aug 2025, has helped firmly place the course on the IGU map as a
destination of choice. These events have acted as catalysts, paving the way for more such prestigious tournaments
in the future.

5.Furthermore, we commend the initiatives undertaken by the Golf Committee to promote the game among children
and youth. Such proactive efforts to develop grassroots talent are vital for the growth and sustainability of golf in the
region.

6.In conclusion, we also express our deep appreciation to Agra Club for elevating the Golf Course to its current
stature & to promote the game of golf. We look forward to many more successful events and continued excellence in
the years to come.

Warm regards

Abhimanyu Parmar

Tour Manager
IGU North Zone Feeder Tours
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